
Circular No - TISB/2023-24/71 Date: 15/02/2024 

Dear Parents and Students, 
Warm Greetings!!!! 

 
“Self belief and hard work will always earn you success” 

With this message, The International School of Bombay would like to extend it's best wishes to all the 

students who are appearing for board examination this year. 

We have no doubt that you all are very hard working and talented and we are very confident that your 

determination and talent will help you achieve success in your final examination. 

We know that you all will soar high and come out with flying colours. You will all be able to achieve the 

goals you have targeted for. 

Once again on behalf of Management and Faculties, we wish you All the Best for your Board Examination. 
 
Please keep the following points in mind: 

• Read instructions given in the Admit Card carefully & follow them meticulously. 
• Please ensure you keep one copy of the admit card at home and one copy with you in your bag. 

• It is compulsory to carry Admit Card & School Identity Card to the centre everyday. 

• Stationery items to be taken in the Transparent Pouch. 

• Carry Transparent Water Bottles only. 

•  Report at the Exam Centre by 9:15 a.m. This is important as you need time to check out your Roll no. & 

locate your exam room. The entry to the exam centre closes at 9:30 am. 

• Maintain discipline at the Examination Centre. 

• Wear Proper Blue School Uniform. 
 
Pick and Drop of the students at the Examination Centre to be done by parents. 

Wishing you Great Success. God Bless You! 

We are also sharing the direction link to reach the center. 

Centre: Vidya Sagar School, Indore 

Link for Direction https://maps.app.goo.gl/FrJgyvKV3Uc33FdX7 

 
Regards, 

 
 
 

 
Principal 

The International School of Bombay 
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